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Dates for your Diary… 

 Monday 8th July - Year 6 Business Enterprise Fair (please see below) 

 Friday 19th July - Break up for the Summer Holidays at 2:00pm 

 *New Date Saturday 28th September - PTA Summer Fair 

 

Year 6 Business Enterprise Fair 

During the afternoon session on Monday 8th July, our Year 6 children are running their Business 

Enterprise Fair.  They have made a range of products and games for your children to buy or play.  

Please follow the link to view their posters to get an idea of what will be on offer. 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters 

 

Children will be going to the fair (with their class and teacher) during the afternoon.  Children are 

allowed to bring up to £10 to spend at the fair.  Please could they bring their spending money in a 

named purse or envelope and ideally in change!  The fair will run for half an hour after school until 

4:00pm and we invite parents and families to visit and see what the Year 6 children have been up 

to.  If the weather is fine, the fair will be on the Key Stage 2 playground.  If wet, it will be in the 

school hall. 

 

We look forward to an exciting day and thank you in advance for supporting our Year 6 

entrepreneurs! 

 

Reminder - School Meals/Packed Lunches 

If you wish to make changes to your child’s meal choice from September, please could we receive 

your request before Friday, 12th July.  Any requests received after this date will not be processed 

until Monday, 9th September. 

 

What's happening in the news this week?  What is loneliness? 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters 
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